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FOIA request 327 E JERALD ST

From Tanner, Melanie <TANO71@henrico.gov>
Date Thu 27/03/2025 17:57

To  Evan Foster <Evan.Foster@proplogix.com>
Cc  Tanner, Melanie <TANO71@henrico.gov>

You don't often get email from tan071@henrico.gov. Learn why this is important

On 3.15.2025 Henrico County Building Inspections received your Freedom of Information Act request.
Pursuant to Va. Code § 2.2-3704(F), the County may make reasonable charges not to exceed its actual
cost incurred in accessing, duplicating, supplying, or searching for the requested records. The County
has determined that there is no charge for responding to your request.

In accordance with Va. Code § 2.2-3704(B),

Under the Virginia Freedom of Information Act, public records are open to inspection and copying by
citizens of the Commonwealth of Virginia. Va. Code § 2.2-3704(A). Because you are not a citizen of
the Commonwealth, the County respectfully declines your request.

If you need any further assistance, you may contact the office of Building Inspections at (804)501-
4360.

Melanie Tanner
Permit Technician Il
Office of Building Construction & Inspections



